Attachment 3

Dr. Ken Schmiesing
Superintendent

Celina City Schools
585 East Livingston St.
Celina, OH 45822

April 4, 2022
Dr. Schmiesing,

I am writing to inform you of my intent to resign from my position as a math teacher at Celina High
School. My final day will coincide with the last day of the 2021-2022 contractual year.

Though I have liked my time teaching, I am ready to make a change professionally. It has been a
wonderful privilege to work with such a great group of teachers, administrators, and students over the past
eleven years. Working with the students and the staff is the reason that I did not make this choice a few
years ago. I have learned so much during my time here and will continue to use my gained skills
throughout the rest of my working career. I am so thankful and appreciative for all of the opportunities
given to me at Celina City Schools.

Please let me know if and how I can assist in the transition of my duties to others. If there are any
questions or concerns that you would like to ask me about my resignation, I would be willing to meet to
discuss those questions or concerns.
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Tysér A. Foulkes

630 Morton Street
Celina, Ohio 45822
foulkes.tyler@yahoo.com
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